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Dear Parents and Carers

With the exciting Year 5 trip to Harry Potter World fast approaching, we would like
to take this opportunity to remind you of a few key points surrounding the day.

Firstly, after careful consideration by the Year 5 staff it has been decided, for health
and safety reasons, that children will be required to wear full school uniform for the
day, rather than wearing a Harry Potter inspired costume, thus making it easier for
members of staff and other helpers to keep a watchful eye over the children in the
spacious Harry Potter studios. There is an opportunity, however, in the same week
as the visit, for your child to wear their Harry Potter inspired costume to school as
part of our book week celebrations.

Secondly, children will need to bring to school with them a packed lunch; they will
be required to carry this with them throughout the day, and therefore a suitable bag
will be needed. Alongside this, lunch will be eaten in an outside space; children
should be prepared for this, bringing or wearing a coat.

Finally, we aim to arrive back at school at 4.30pm; please allow the children to
come into the school building and settle in the hall to allow for an organised
dismissal to parents and carers. Once the children are inside we will ask parents to
come in and collect their child in a similar way to afterschool clubs. If your child
usually walks home unaccompanied and you wish for this to happen on the day,
please advise your child’s class teacher. If there are any changes to this, perhaps
due to traffic and travel, we will endeavour to keep you updated on the day via the
schools texting system.

Yours sincerely

Miss Prince and Miss Underdown

Year 5 Team
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